
Lunow Update October 2024 

    
PRAISE The LORD: Safe arrival to Davao City, PHILIPPINES, help from 
friends to secure our rental house (their car in the port--we are still 
looking & praying for our own used vehicle), also move in help from 
Quinones family Lupon HC Fellowship (PTL we could hand them funds 
to purchase 8 piglets & feed to restart their piggery livelihood, thanks 
to the generous gift of Marysville Berean Church VBS families—thank 
you!), and then fellowshipping and encouraging multiple house church 
fellowships we discipled and established CHRIST foundations for—what 
a joy to see the growth, maturity, and new outreaches they are doing!!  
Regarding WEST PAPUA INDONESIA, the 3 of us leave Davao for 
ministry there October 24—November 22, asking your PRAYERS for 
safety in travels, strength in sharing Bible Curriculum Training to new 
groups asking, wisdom in repairs still needed for the Anggi house, and 
God’s leading in where/when to be for Sougb mission meetings and 
church fellowships as we are able. We praise God for our son Adam’s 
help both physically and with ministry—another provision from the 
LORD! THANK YOU ALL FOR YOUR GENEROUS GIFTS & PRAYERS!!! 
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